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ARTICLES:

"President's Message" by Bruce Williams, CGCS

"Am I Missing Something" by Dr. Malcolm Shurtleff

"Challenges and Issues for 1991" by Dr. Randy Kane

"Birth of a Video" by Jerry Mach

"Leaves, Limbs, Needles and Boughs" by Fred D. Opperman

"Audubon Association Works with the USGA & GCSAA"

NEXT MEETING
March 19, 1991

Nordic Hills Country Club
Host Superintendents: Gene Thompson &.

Rick Sikora

CDGA Green Seminar
Oak Brook Drury Lane

March 21, 1991


